Page 1 of 2

Joseph Martella

From: Joseph Martella

Sent: Tuesday, February 28, 2012 11:28 AM

To: Simpson, Greg - Corporate EHS

Cc: Kelly Owens; Thomas E. Deller (tdeller@providenceri.com); Amelia Rose (Amelia.Rose@ejlri.org)
Subject: RE: Phase | submittals

Mr. Simpson:

The Department has received Textron’s request for an extension of the February 28, 2012, deadline for
submittal of a draft Environmental Land Usage Restriction (ELUR) and Soil Management Plan (SMP)
for Parcel D of the former Gorham Manufacturing site. The Department understands that a draft
Remedial Action Work Plan (RAWP) for Phase I of Parcel D (a.k.a. the Park Parcel) will still be
submitted by the February 28, 2012, deadline set in the Department’s December 12, 2011, Remedial
Decision Letter (RDL). The Department hereby grants the requested new deadline of March 31, 2012,
for submittal of the draft ELUR and SMP. Regards,

Joe

Joseph T. Martella I1

Joseph T. Martella Il

Senior Engineer

Office of Waste Management

Rhode Island Department of Environmental Management
235 Promenade Street

Providence, RI 02908

Telephone: (401) 222-2797 Ext. 7109
Fax: (401) 222-3812
E-mail: joseph.martella@dem.ri.gov

REDUCE, REUSE, RECYCLE! Thank you for considering the environment before printing to help reduce waste.

From: Simpson, Greg - Corporate EHS [mailto:gsimpson@Textron.com]
Sent: Tuesday, February 28, 2012 8:43 AM

To: Joseph Martella

Subject: Phase I submittals

Joe:

As mentioned on the voicemail that | left for you yesterday, Textron is requesting an extension to the submittal
deadline for the draft Environmental Land Use Restriction (ELUR) and Soil Management Plan for Parcel D. We

will endeavor to get you these documents by March 31%. The Phase | Remedial Action Work Plan will be
submitted to you today.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thank you,

2/28/2012



Gregory L. Simpson
Senior Project Manager

Textron Inc.

40 Westminster Street
Providence, RI 02903

p (401) 457-2635

f (401) 457-6028

2/28/2012
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